8/2 Bd Workshop
~ Cal-AM
Deadline: 8/26/09 by 12 noon

I just read the Herald's article in today's paper regarding the State Water Res Control Board plans
to reduce water usage by 25%. Everyone that lives on the Peninsula is aware of our situation and
we all continue to take every opportunity to conserve water. It is unfair to impose uncertain
ogbligations on a community that already has done so much.

Please do not impose unrealistic water use restrictions. Thanks Lori Tru

ECEIVE
. Laurene "Lori” Trumbo

- "Service Excellence” Cell 831- 760-0258 ' AUG 2'4 2009
Home office: 831-620-1597 Fax. 831-622-1050 ’ ‘ .
Realtor Assoc. - Alain Pinel Realtors - Carmel, California

iconsed sinco yo7d o el - SWRCB BXECUTIVE

Email: laurenetrumbo@hotmail.com
This Message is a SOLICITATION. If you no longer wish to receive my e-mails, please click the 'REPLY"
and type "REMOVE MY NAME?", in the subject line.
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